
Board Meeting:  Conf call 8:00pm  
Wendy 
Ginger 
Ralph 
Ruth 
Beverly 
Bobbe 
Mary 
 
Start at 8:03 
Called to order –  
Last board meeting Feb 2011 
 
Estimate of treasurers ~$5000 
 
Change Bobbe’s email address pbgvs@aol.com 
 
Hunt Committee 
application gone in to be considered by board 
Mary working on getting the premium together and getting judges 
Bobbe volunteered to do hospitality 
Feb 24-26 
 
Health Clinic Committee 
 Are we going to change to spring 
 Cannot change to spring – leaves us fall or nothing to do health clinics 
 Problem with april doing the specialty in spring 2012 is the large show in Harrisburg 

drawing 
 
 
 
Unfinished business 

Donation to health and rescue – discussion postponed  
 
Epilepsy foundation – Wendy was asked to form a committee 
Will be meeting  Tuesday  
Tabled until next board meeting 
Wendy will keep us updated via email 
 

New Business 
 AKC requirements – Ruth to look for phamphlet with the letter & send via 
email to board members 
 
Hunts –  

NJ the swamp area has been fenced off 
Other northern place has dense grass and fewer briars 

mailto:pbgvs@aol.com


Much discussion of dates of hunts, coming into competition with each other 
 Do we need to give up our Oct date? 

Should we move our dates? 
This is all dependent on whether the Indiana hunt would go  
NJ and Concord both filled this year w/NJ running some braces & 
solos on Friday 

 
 
Call ended d/t having no time remaining on call – everyone cut off 
8:43pm 
 
setting time  
 
 


